C195.
Communication

CW(PM) — June 4, 2025

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Proposal 19t-25v002 Item No. 4
Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 12:49:22 PM

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 12:49 PM

To: Lucy Emanuele _ Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Marco Ricciuti <Marco.Ricciuti@vaughan.ca>; Marisa D'Ambrosio
<Marisa.D'Ambrosio@vaughan.ca>; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>;
Clerks@vaughan.ca; Joshua Cipolletta <Joshua.Cipolletta@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: [External] Proposal 19t-25v002

Hi Lucy,

Thank you for taking the time to share your concerns, | will be sure that your objection is
placed on public record.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if | can be of further assistance
Warmest regards,
-Rosanna

From: Lucy Emanuel

Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 11:40 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DefFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Proposal 19t-25v002

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may

be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Ms. DeFrancesca and The Vaughan Planning Department,

My name is Lucy Emanuele and | live in the Klein Estates neighbourhood. | am
writing express my opposition to the proposed construction of a medium/high-rise
condominium building in our suburban neighbourhood - Proposal 19t-25v002.

As a mother of two, my top priority is the safety of the children in our community.
Speeding through neighbourhood streets and failing to stop for school buses are


ferranta
Public Meeting


already serious concerns in our community. These behaviors are dangerous now,
and the situation will only worsen with the addition of the proposed number of
residential units.

| hope that you can help support and advocate for the families and children in our
community.

Thank you for your time,
Lucy Emanuele





